
Prudence Island Water District 
PO Box 93 

Prudence Island, RI  02872 
(401) 683-0011 
info@pih2o.org 

 

October 21, 2024 
 
Re: Notification Of Line Replacement Project in Bristol Colony 
 
Dear Customer: 
 
This letter is to inform you of an upcoming construction project to occur along Broadway (east 
of Narragansett), Cliff Road, and Beach Road.  You are receiving this letter because the PIWD 
anticipates that you could be impacted by the project. 
 
What will this work entail, and what is the timeline? 
The water mains in Bristol Colony will be replaced using trench excavation.   Much of the trench 
work will be performed in or near the neighborhood’s roads. 
 
The project contract will be performed by JT Nunes & Sons.  The contractor has indicated that 
equipment and material will arrive around October 25, with work starting around October 29, 
give or take a few days. 
 
What are the impacts? 
While an attempt will be made to allow vehicle traffic during construction, the narrow nature of 
the roads may cause some disruptions. 
 
Water service may also be affected.  While many homes have been closed for the season, 
temporary service lines will be placed for those still using water during construction.  If you will 
be in your home in Bristol Colony during construction, please let the PIWD know. 
 
How is this project funded? 
This project is funded by the federal government, through a Congressionally Directed Spending 
grant administered by the Environmental Protection Agency.  There is no charge to property 
owners or tenants for this work. 
 
Why was Bristol Colony selected? 
The PIWD system includes several neighborhoods with substandard piping and frequent leaks.  
Bristol Colony was prioritized because of the Town’s plan to pave Broadway at some point in 
the next few years, and we want trouble-free pipes under the new road. 
 
Contact Information 
Please direct general inquiries to info@pih2o.org, or (401) 683-0011. 
For urgent matters regarding water lines, please contact PIWD operators at (401) 266-5430. 
 

The Prudence Island Water District is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 
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